
 
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION 
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCE DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

 
Pursuant to the Surface Waste Management Facilities Rules (19.15.36 NMAC), notice is hereby 
given that the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (“Division”) has received a Surface Waste 
Management Facility permit application, which was submitted to the Division on June 28, 2019: 
 

NGL Waste Services, LLC (3773 Cherry Creek Dr, Suite 1000, Denver, Colorado 
80209) has submitted an application to the Division to construct and operate a new 
commercial Surface Waste Management Facility (“Facility”).  The proposed 
Facility is located approximately 8.25 miles southwest of Jal, New Mexico in 
Section 27 of Township 26 South, Range 36 East NMPM, Lea County, New 
Mexico.  The proposed Facility will consist of approximately 180 acres in which 
approximately 112 acres are proposed for a landfill for the permanent disposal 
RCRA exempt and non-hazardous oil field waste.  Additional proposed auxiliary 
waste operations include three stabilization/solidification drying pad units, a truck 
wash facility and a leachate collection evaporation pond for the proposed landfill  

 
Pursuant to 19.15.36.9.A NMAC, the proposed application is available upon request at 1220 S. 
Saint Francis Drive, Santa Fe, New Mexico, 87505, or by calling (505) 476-3487.   Any interested 
person wishing to be placed on a mailing list for notice regarding a proposed decision must make 
their request at the phone number above. 
 
 


